
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
The Corporation of the City of Mississauga intends to execute an agreement with Habitat for 
Humanity Halton-Mississauga for the sale of a property to be deemed surplus immediately 
following the vesting of title to the City after a failed tax sale.  
 
The subject lands are located at 5032 Mariner Court, legally described as Part of Block 261 on 
Plan 43M790, more specifically being Parts 4 and 27 on Reference Plan 43R-15967, now in the 
City of Mississauga, Regional Municipality of Peel, in Ward 5. 
 
City of Mississauga By-Law Number 0215-2008, as amended by By-Law Number 0376-2008, 
requires that where notice is required, the notice shall be given through posting on the City's 
website for a two week period, where the expiry of the two week period will be at least one week 
before the execution of the agreement for the sale of the land. 
 
For more information, please contact Ron Sanderson, Manager, Realty Services at (905) 615-
3200 Ext. 5435. 
 
 
 
 


